
To The City of League City,  

League City Little League (LCLL) has been a chartered member of Little League International and a part  

of our League City community for the past 70 years. The League City Girls Softball (LCGS) association  

was formed in 2016 and has become a key building block of girls' sports. Both sports organizations have  

a combined participation of over 1000 League City youth. In 2022, our organizations brought back an  

annual Opening Day celebration at the Chester Davis Sports Plex. We plan to keep this as an annual  

tradition for all the ball players, their families, and friends. Our Opening Day plans include a parade of  

all the teams along Walker Ave as they come into the Plex for the festivities. Last year's event had a few  

thousand attendees and overwhelmingly the player's favorite part of the day was the Opening Day  

parade.  

Both LCLL and LCGS are 100% volunteer organizations and cannot operate without the support of  

countless hours from parents and members of the community. As such, we sincerely ask for the City's  

consideration in waiving all costs associated with this event that includes, but not limited to, LCPD 

support, traffic arrangements, and any permitting needed to host the 2024 opening day event.. Safety is 

our primary concern, and we want to make sure this is an event where the  

focus is on fun while knowing we as organizations have done all we can to make sure the kids and  

families are taken care of. Please feel free to reach out to us should you have any questions.  

Sincerely,  

Chris Legereit on behalf of  

League City Little League (League City Youth Sports Organization)  

League City Girls Softball Association 


